UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN

Volume XX Issue: 044

Time: 15:30

Date: April 07, 2020

US COAST GUARD PERSONNEL FACE MASKS

The Coast Guard Captain of the Port New Orleans would like to stress that all Coast Guard members are maintaining social distancing standards. In situations where this is not possible, such as when on vessels and on facilities, Coast Guard personnel will be utilizing face coverings such as cloth masks in accordance with CDC recommendations, to best prevent the spread of COVID-19.

For more in-depth information about Coast Guard personnel responses to COVID-19, please see ALCOAST 124-20 at https://www.dcms.uscg.mil/General-Messages/ALCOAST/.

For further information, contact the following:

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hours): (504) 365-2543 Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280

> CAPTAIN K. M. LUTTRELL Captain of the Port New Orleans

N. M. Juliel

For a current list of MSIBs in the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.useg.mil/port-directory/new-orleans under "Safety Notifications"